
The planning process continues in the North Milwaukie Industrial Area (NMIA)! After 
working with the community to develop the vision, goals and potential concepts for the 
NMIA, we are seeking your feedback. Attend this interactive open house to get project 
updates and provide comments on the vision and future of the district. 

Together we will develop a framework plan and implementation 
strategy that will support existing businesses and attract new 
development in the NMIA. 

OPEN HOUSE
WED APRIL 5    4:30-7 PM

PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING, 3200 SE HARRISON ST

NORTH MILWAUKIE INDUSTRIAL AREA

MORE INFO
Amy Koski • 503.786.7624 • koskia@milwaukieoregon.gov

www.northmilwaukie.com

SAVE THE DATE!
Final Public Meeting

Wed May 31 
4:30-7 PM



OPEN HOUSE
WED APRIL 5  4:30-7 PM
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Amy Koski

503.786.7624
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www.northmilwaukie.com


